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Pasco Tax Collector’s Office in Dade City 

Resumes Full Services Following Renovations  

 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano announces that the Dade City Tax 

Collector’s Office, located in the East Pasco Government 

Center, Dade City, reopens for full service on October 15, 

2021.  Since early August only limited services were provided 

so that the office could conduct needed improvements.  The 

newly remodeled office will allow us to provide even better 

service to you, our valued customers.  

All services provided at the Dade City office prior to the 

remodel will once again be available including automobile/ boat 

registrations and renewals, driver licenses, title work (Florida 

title and out-of-state titles transferring to Florida), hunting & 

fishing licenses, property tax, concealed weapons permits and 



property tax payments.  Please visit our website for a complete 

list of services available at this and all other tax collector 

locations: www.pascotaxes.com 

We thank you for your patience during these past 2 ½ months as 

the remodeling took place.  For more information about services 

available at the Pasco Tax Collector’s Office, in addition to 

visiting the website you may also contact our centralized call 

center at (727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or (352) 521-4338 

Monday through Friday from 8:30 AM until 5:00 PM. 
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